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            5th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we come towards the end of this term, I wanted to share some school news with you all. Mrs Laverack 
after many years in teaching, has decided to begin her retirement at the end of this academic year. As I’m 
sure you will appreciate, this will be a huge change for us here at Langton as Mrs Laverack has been a key 
member of our staff team for the past twelve years. On a personal note, Mrs Laverack and I have worked 
especially closely since I started her at Langton seven years ago. She has supported me in her capacity as 
Senior Teacher and I will miss her greatly.  
 
I know you will all join me in thanking Mrs Laverack for all her hard work and commitment to the Langton 
School children and community as a whole. In recent years, she has been responsible for our EYFS children 
and has had leadership responsibility for English and RE. She has also been the staff representative on the 
Governing Board. Whilst we will no doubt miss her, we are also very excited for her and wish her all the 
best for the future. I know towards the end of the Summer term, we will be marking this occasion together 
and sending Mrs Laverack on her way in true Langton style.  
 
I am currently working on staffing arrangements for the next academic year and I will share these with 
you in due course.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rachel Ray 
Headteacher 


